
 

    
   

 

 

 

Our ref: MMY/327.LCO 

24th September 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

Spotlight Talks: Digital Careers 

Please find below details about online talks focusing on digital careers. The talks take place on Wednesday 
13th and Thursday 14th October so your child may not be able to view them live, however, by registering they will 
be able to view the talks at a later date. 

This is definitely worth viewing if you want to learn more about the exciting digital skills and careers that can be 
developed by choosing technical education and apprenticeships. 

“Join us at our next Spotlight Talks on 13-14 October and inspire your learners about the exciting digital skills and 
careers that can be developed by choosing technical education and apprenticeships. Our research shows that 
demand from employers for digital skills will continue to grow, so we're giving learners the opportunity to hear 
from the UK’s leading employers and apprentices, streamed directly into the classroom. The free event is hosted 
in partnership with BCS, The Chartered Institute for IT and will feature inspiring talks from Rolls-Royce, PwC, 
Mace, AECOM, Everton in the Community” 

If you would like any further information, or indeed if you have any careers or next steps related questions, please 
email me  m.mylrea@stowhigh.com 

Kind regards 

Melenie Mylrea  

Melenie Mylrea 
Futures Coordinator 
 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fworldskillsuk.us6.list-manage.com%2Ftrack%2Fclick%3Fu%3D119f6fa8a15eeff15872a76e5%26id%3D0d1a2da9ed%26e%3D456eb516c3&data=04%7C01%7Canne.bligh%40wsc.ac.uk%7C4baa84be74594681b7c908d9791361b6%7C78d7befa65a0432ea6718dffdc500d74%7C1%7C0%7C637673946423996487%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=byMINm3AF0TdMRJ5x5pFgC6vAdHoJs5gP%2BwfkKdmfnY%3D&reserved=0
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